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Representative Rayfield  
FULL COMMITTEE PONY 

 
HB 2452 

Relating to the Fish and Wildlife Deferred Maintenance Subaccount 

 

HB 2452 abolishes the Fish and Wildlife Deferred Maintenance Subaccount and transfers 

the unobligated funds remaining in the subaccount to the State Wildlife Fund.  Currently, 

the balance of the subaccount is approximately $1.5 million Other Funds.  The transfer of 

this $1.5 million would increase the Department’s ending fund balance to help meet 

working capital needs.  This transfer is assumed in the Co-Chairs’ budget for the 

Department of Fish and Wildlife. 

 

Your Natural Resources Subcommittee recommends House Bill 2452 be reported out do 

pass. 
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